
BARKER LIONS TALE 
January 14th,2011 

Dear Lions, 
The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be Wednesday 

Jan. 19th, 2011 .   The program for the evening will be conversation and 
games. The dress will be casual and your spouse and friends are invited. 

Our first meeting in January was attended by only 11 members so we 
are hoping this meeting will have better attendance. This low of a number is 
not fair to our caterer. 

The lottery tickets for the month of March on sale now and please 
pick up your numbers at the meeting. Members that cannot make the 
meeting are asked to contact Rich Burley to get their tickets. 

Thank you to all members that helped to sell cheese and sausage. Our 
club made a profit around $1400.00. The six top sales people are: 

Bob Atwater      $499.50 
Scott Reiner      $474.50 
Roger Harrison $369.50 
Scott Ecker       $303.00 
Tim Herman     $296.50 
The meeting on February 2nd will be moved to Saturday February 5th 

with a card and game night. Activities start at 7pm with pizza and wings 
served. The meeting on Feb.16th will be a regular meeting with a speaker and 
an active tail twister. 

Mark your calendars with these important dates: 
   Jan. 19th regular meeting 
   Feb. 5th card and game night (Saturday) 
   Feb. 9th board meeting 
   Feb.13th pancake breakfast (work list to follow) 
   Feb. 16th regular meeting 
   Mar.13th pancake breakfast (work list to follow) 
Lion Scott Ecker had some great news at the last meeting. He received 

a phone call from the last person he was looking for on the plaque@ the 
gazebo. The person in question turned out to be Leo Dutcher’s grand-
daughter. 
                                                                     

Hope to see you Wed.                                                                                                                        

Lions Secretary, Matt 
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